FCCLA Northeast District 2 Conference
Tuesday, October 29, 2024
9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.
Pryor High School
“Leaders Always Win”

We look forward to a fun, game show themed conference with a lot of interaction, great energy,
and lasting messages as we kick off this year. There are some changes the district officers have
made so make sure to pay close attention to the bullet points below.

e We will wear chapter t-shirts and jeans instead of official dress this year to encourage
comfort and relaxation in hopes that students feel less nervous.

e Chapter Roll Call will be done with a Pumpkin Decorating Contest instead of a poster
contest this year since we are so close to Halloween. This should be a fun change this
year.

e Make sure to get your $150 dues to Emily Colvin no later than October 1. Brittani
Phillips did mention that chapters not paying dues would not be allowed to compete
until dues are paid.

e Our service project this year is The Pearl House. We would like to be able to donate at
least $1 per FCCLA member but of course more is always appreciated. Bring a check
with your donation to the conference to turn in at registration to show your
support! Our district officers decided cash donations would allow The Pearl House to
use the funds in a more efficient manner and relieve the stress of someone from our
district having to find a way to get all the donated supplies to them.

e We will be doing a slideshow of chapter photos before the program begins. Please email
your photos to ccregan@ketchumwarriors.com no later than October 1 if you would like
your school to be included in the slideshow.

e We will have breakout sessions during the conference and each adviser will be assigned
a breakout room. Advisers are expected to remain in the breakout session and
assist with classroom management and student participation control throughout
the entire session.

Our district officers would like to be in touch with your chapter Presidents. Please email the
contact information for your chapter President to Kadynce Taylor at
ktaylor@ketchumwarriors.com so she can create a contact list of the Chapter Presidents in our
district.
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